

SAPC e-Note



SAPC e-Note: REMINDER TO COMPLETE THE CPD ANNUAL DECLARATION

Dear Pharmacist,

According to Section 3(1) of the Regulations relating to Continuing Professional Development (CPD), "A person registered in a category which is required by the Council to record CPD activities must, on an annual basis, make a declaration to the Council, as to whether he or she wishes to be designated as practising or non–practising".

The due date for submission of your annual declaration is **1 February**. You are thus reminded to complete your CPD annual declaration by **1 February**. Failure to complete your annual declaration will result in the Office of the Registrar assigning you the same designation as your current designation.

If you are designated as practising, you are required to comply with the CPD requirements for the year. Council wishes you well and looks forward to your compliance with this year's CPD requirements.

If you have already completed your annual declaration, kindly disregard this communication. Please feel free to contact us contact us on 086 172 7200 or email pharmacistcpd@sapc.za.org should you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Tlala

Registrar/CEO

Accessible quality pharmaceutical services for all

Copyright © 2025 South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved.

Customer Care: 0861 7272 00. E-mail: customercare@sapc.za.org